
ANNUAL VILLAGE MEETING

Wednesday 11th June at 7.45 pm

Audlem Public Hall

Speakers:

Mrs Catherine Nolan-Burnitt   Headteacher, St James’ School.
Insp Bob Hassall     Nantwich Neigbourhood Policing Unit.
Bob Vass      Rural Housing Enabler for East Cheshire.
Bob Cartwright     Parish Plan update:  www.audlem.org, sports 
         facilities, A525, Village of the Year 
Competition.
Chris Mahon      Weaver Valley Regional Park.

ALL WELCOME.

Each speaker will give a short presentation and then answer residents’ questions.
Come along – take this opportunity to hear about and discuss some of the issues 

affecting life in Audlem.


